LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Morristown
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday,
October 17, 2022, at 4:30 P.M., pursuant to the Town of
Morristown Land Use Law for four Article VIII
Subdivisions. 1) requested by Bruce & Judith VanArnam
63 Stowe Rd., Ogdensburg, NY 13669. 2) requested by
Michael LaClair, Morristown, NY 13664. 3) requested by
David Schaefer 2714 CR 6, Hammond, NY 13646. 4)
requested by Andrea Smith & Nicolas Bertrand 1 Perch
Bay Road, Ogdensburg, NY 13669.

All persons or their representatives wishing to appear at
such hearings may do so virtually, by Zoom. To attend
please contact the Town Clerk at 315 375-6510 for the
meeting ID and PIN, prior to the meeting, Written
comments will also be entertained. Dated: October 5,
2022, Town of Morristown Planning Board. By lill
Sullivan Town Clerk



